
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

of the 

 

Independent Rates Oversight Committee’s  

 

Finance Meeting of 

 

March 17, 2025 
 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Independent Rates Oversight 

Committee’s Finance Subcommittee meeting scheduled for Monday, 

March 17, 2025 at 8:00 a.m. has been cancelled. 

 

 

 

 
Luis Pallera 

Supervising Management Analyst 

Public Utilities Department 

 

 


